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A general contractor (GC) approached 
ShureLine Construction to replace two existing 
air handling units (AHU) with a new unit.  
 
It was determined that additional support steel 
would be needed for the new AHU, based on a 
detailed inspection of the existing equipment 
and roof top area. The new AHU was smaller 
than the two existing units. ShureLine developed 
plans which included setting up roof top barriers 
and fall protection where needed.  A rigging plan 
was developed and approved by GC and 
building owner. The radius was 190 feet.    
 
ShureLine fabricated new steel beams, which 
were installed during the change out of the AHU 
units.  The crane was set up the day before, to 
help minimize the shutdown of the streets and 
the building.  The whole project was completed 
safely, on time and within budget. 
 
 
For more information 
www.Shure-Line.com 
302.423.5220 
msmith@Shure-Line.com 

 

 


